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In September 2022, Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board (DPCDSB) announced that the Ministry 
of Education approved funding for the reconstruction of St. Anne Catholic Elementary School (CES).  In 
December, DPCDSB hosted a Community Open House and Meeting, to share with parents and guardians 
the planned accommodation strategy to host St. Anne CES students during the demolition and 
reconstruction of the St. Anne school building.  

This is a friendly reminder that for September 2023, St. Anne students in Junior Kindergarten to Grade 8, 
who are in the English Track program will be hosted at St. Ursula CES, located at 11 Dwellers Road in 
Brampton.   

St. Anne students will be bused to St. Ursula CES for the duration of the demolition and rebuild. Bus stop 
locations for all St. Anne English Track students will be within the St. Anne CES boundary. Confirmed bus 
information will be available through STOPR the last week of August. 

Students who attend the Extended French program at St. Anne will be hosted at St. Angela Merici CES, 
located at 83 Edenbrook Hill Drive in Brampton.  Transportation to St. Angela Merici CES will be provided 
for all eligible students. 

St. Anne will operate as a separate school within the host school buildings. The bell times for the schools 
will be offset, to minimize traffic congestion at the beginning and end of the school day. The daily 
operation of St. Anne within St. Ursula and St. Angela Merici will be coordinated to further minimize 
disruptions. This includes off‐set times for recess, lunch, gym and library.  There will be minimal 
interactions between the schools. Before and after school care will continue to be provided for St. Anne 
students at the host locations.  
 
DPCDSB will continue to provide updates to the St. Anne community through future Community 
Information Bulletins. Please contact STOPR directly, with any transportation related inquiries.. 
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